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Dear Friends:

I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone
marking the 60th anniversary of the Society of Canadian
Artists.

Since 1957, the Society of Canadian Artists has been

committed to fostering and celebrating the visual arts in Canada. By providing
artists with a venue in which to showcase their creations, the society contributes
to our country’s rich cultural heritage. This milestone offers a wonderful
opportunity to reflect upon your achievements while setting goals for the future.

Art and culture play an important role in the lives of Canadians, contributing to
the well-being of individuals and enhancing economic development in communities
across the country. I would like to commend everyone associated with the Society
of Canadian Artists, past and present, for their commitment to the arts.

Please accept my best wishes for a memorable anniversary and for continued
SUCCESS,

Sincerely,

The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P.
Prime Minister of Canada



